
Parks and Recreation Commission 

Minutes 

Special Meeting 

April 20, 2022 

Chairperson Patricia Fairchild called to order a special meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission 

on Wednesday, April 20, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. at the Armory. In attendance were Commissioners Fran 

Ducotey, Jim Pescatore, Mike Fritch, Casey McKenna, Superintendent Brett Simmons and Public Works 

Director Ray Drew. 

Agenda Items 

Skateboard Park Relocation 

Superintendent Simmons spoke about the process arriving to the conclusion of relocating the skate park 

to Elise Besse Park. 

On a motion by Casey McKenna with a second by Mike Fritch, the commission voted to recommend that 

Brett work with Public Works in determining the best place for the skate park. Commissioners Ducotey, 

Pescatore, and McKenna voted in favor and Commissioner Fritch voted against the motion. 

 

MOU 

Discussion occurred in regards to the reason that an MOU for the Besse Pond parking lot was necessary. 

On a motion by Jim Pescatore with a second by Mike Fritch, the commission voted to authorize the 

formation of an MOU. Voting in favor were Commissioners Ducotey, Pescatore, and Fritch with an 

abstention by Commissioner McKenna. 

Adjournment 

On a motion by Jim Pescatore with a second by Casey McKenna, the commission voted unanimously to 

adjourn at 5:35 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Patricia Fairchild, chairperson. 


